EMPIRE DISMANTLEMENT CORP.

April 5, 2022

City of Greensboro

Engineering & Inspections Department
Attn: Jim Teele, Project Manager

514 Yanceyville Street

Greensboro, North Carolina 27405

RE: City of Greensboro

Heritage House Demolition

Contract No.: 2020-044A
Dear Mr. Teele,
Empire Dismantlement Corp. has discovered a human mathematical error of not including the
Owner’s Contingency Allowance of $350,000.00 on the atorementioned project and we have no
choice but to respectfully request that our bid be withdrawn from consideration.

We feel this is in the best interest of all parties to assure a successful project.

We appreciate your consideration of our request and if you need any additional information,
please do not hesitate to contact our office at any time.
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